
   

 

 

Dear Parents, 

What a great start again to learning by your child/children this Spring Term! Lovely to see some many of our 
girls deciding to wear a shirt and tie, we are sure you agree, they look very smart.  

The children have explored some very sensitive issues this first Spring Term– graffiti, persecution and the       
Holocaust, we are very impressed with their maturity and their writing and opinions they have expressed. As     
teachers, it is with great pleasure to watch your child/children grow and be more able to discuss such         
heart-breaking issues with confidence and empathy. You should feel very proud.  

As always, we are available for a chat if you have any concerns about your child, please feel free to meet us 
before or after school, alternatively send a message via Mr Hancox on the door in the morning.  Please          
remember to book an appointment for Parent’s Evening on either the 10th or 13th February 2020; we look    
forward to discussing your child/children’s  successes this term. 

Regards, Year 5 Team (Mrs Ayton, Mrs Perry, Mr Cooper) 

 

 

Key Dates       

3rd February 2020– NSPCC Year 5 Workshop                                         10th February 2020– Parent’s Evening 

6th February 2020– Soundstorm Concert                                              11th February 2020– Internet Safety Day 

7th February 2020– PTFA Disco                                                            13th February 2020- Parent’s Evening                   

                                         HALF TERM– 17th– 21st  February 2020  

 

Leeson House: 30th March–1st April 2020 

Three day residential trip—Geography/ science/ history/ art & design. 

Please be aware our Year 5 residential trip to Leeson House is fast approaching. This trip is an essential part of 
our teaching curriculum, it gives us the opportunity to teach aspects of learning that can not be possible within 
the classroom and will be continued in the classroom on return.  On this trip your child/children will be               
investigating rock pools, habitats on shorelines, the impact of litter on the shoreline, comparing  Kinson (urban) 
to a Langton Matravers (rural) location, environment art, pond dipping and finally the habitats and wildlife of 
Arne.    

Please see below final payment dates: 

                                                                 Second instalment of  £30-    6/1/20 

                                                                 Third instalment of     £30 -   3/2/20 

                                                                 Fourth instalment of   £28 -   2/3/20  

Could you please confirm with Mrs Ayton whether your child/children will be attending this residential trip. 
There is the option for coming just for the days and an alternative price is available.  If you have any     
problems with the payment plan please feel free to talk to Mrs Ayton or Mrs Tickel.   
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